
 

 

 

 

Brandon Wallace Memorial Bursary Application 
The Brandon Wallace Memorial Bursary is a $500 cash award to be given to a student intending to undertake 
post-secondary education at a University, College, Bible College, Seminary or Vocational School.  The award is 
available to students attending Pacific Community Church and who plan to begin a new course of post-
secondary study in 2019. 
 

All information on this form will be kept in strictest confidence by the Brandon Wallace Bursary Selection 
Team. 
 

1. Applicant Information:  
 

Full Name  Date of Birth  

     
Street Address  City  BC Postal Code  

    
Email  Phone (H)  (W)  (C)  
 

2. Intended Program or Course of Post-Secondary Study:  
 
________________________________________________________________ 
 
Institution Offering Program or Course:  
 
________________________________________________________________ 
  
Dates of Study:___________________________________________________ 
  
3. You have my permission to publish my name if successful.  
 
Signature:________________________________________________________ 
  
Date:____________________________________________________________ 
  
4. Supporting Documentation:  
 
Please provide the following information:  
• a statement demonstrating the need for a bursary 
• a brief statement listing your reasons for undertaking the intended program of study 
• the names of two references whom the Selection Team may contact  
 

A completed application along with the supporting documentation must be in the offices of Pacific 
Community Church by 5:00 pm on August 31, 2019. 
 

To:  Brandon Wallace Memorial Bursary Selection Team Point Person (tracy.cudmore@pacificcommunity.ca) 
The information on this form is collected under the general authority of Section 33 of the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act.  It will be used to process your application.  
It will also be used to enable us to contact you.  If you have any questions regarding the collection or use of this information, please call the Privacy Officer – Courtney Vanden Boogaard at 
the church office 604-574-4001.  


